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Edlow International Company
1666 Connecticu! Ave,, N. W, Suite 300
Washingion, D.C, 20009 U.S A

Tel (202) 4814959

Tiy 64387 & 6V 008

Fax (202) 4834840

August 8, 1990

Ms. B, Wright

Export/Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms, Wright:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of today, please find attached for your
kind consideration an application to export 50 kilgrams of uranium-235
contained in 1000 kilograms of uranium enriched to 5.0 w/0 maximum, This
material is being returned to Eurodif, URENCO Netherlands, URENCO Federal
Republic of Germany and URENCO U.K. as heels contained in cylinders.

Please note that this application will replace export license XSNMO2065
Amendment Number 5 which in due to expire on August 31, 1991.

As the cylinders are currently awaiting shipment, we would appreciate your
assistance in expediting this application; thank you,

Please contact me should you require any additional information in connection
with this application,

Sincerely,
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Vice President, International
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